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For we are God’s masterpiece. He has created us anew in Christ Jesus,  
so we do the good things He planned for us long ago. 

Ephesians 2:10

Principal’s Corner

DECEMBER 2019

Mock Trial Team is  

going to States !

Would you like to come  speak 

about your STREAM Job?

Dear St. Andrew Families, 

 As we prepare for the birth of Christ, let us look back on all our many 
blessings. Thank you to all our parent volunteers who worked to make Taste of the 
Town another huge success! The night went off without a hitch and we had more 
parent participation than ever. This is due to the hard work of the committee 
members who spent countless hours organizing and planning the event. So many 
schools contact me and ask HOW, HOW does Taste of the Town work? It works 
because of the commitment we have to our school, our mission and our children. I 
am extremely grateful! 
 We have many community partners who are enriching the experiences of 
our students. We are thankful to the Myrtle Beach Police Department, who work 
with us daily to keep our school safe. We hosted a meeting here on our campus 
with area principals to open the discussions of communication and preparation in 
the event of an emergency. Fifth grade enjoyed nine weeks of a D.A.R.E. program 
and the MBPD hosted two assemblies for our students.  We are thankful for their 
partnership and dedication to our community! 
 We have many community members helping in our STREAM classes. Our 
Mock Trial lawyers, Melody Breeden, Ian Maguire, Greg McCollum, John Stewart, 
and Sam Hodges, have spent countless hours preparing our team. All the hard 
work shows because once again, our Crusaders advanced to the STATE 
competition. Our Robotics Club also went to competition and advanced from 
previous rankings. Thank you to Jerry and Ricky van der Horst, Jacob Oulette and 
Mrs. Crowl for their commitment to our Robotics Team. 
 Our Advisory Board, PTO Board, STREAM Leadership Team, Marketing 
Team, Homeroom moms, Father Morgan and our Faculty and Staff continue to 
work together to lead our school on the path of excellence. Thank you for all you 
do to support our school, our students and this community. Help 4 Kids, the 
Community Kitchen, and Catholic Charities are so grateful for your charity. I’m so 
blessed to be a part of this amazing community. Now, we will look forward to 
preparing our hearts for the birth of our Lord.   

May God Bless us All, 
Debbie Wilfong

Winner of 

November’s  

“Swag 

Giveaway”! 

Look inside 

for details!

Our 1st 

Quarter 

BRAVE 

students 

grades 1 & 7

Congrats to our 2019 Mock Trial 
Team who has qualified to  
compete in the State 
Competition in Columbia on 
December 6 and 7.

Do you work in one of the 
STREAM fields? We would love 
for you to come talk to our 
students about careers in science, 
technology, religion, engineering, 
art, or math. 
If interested, either call or email 
Mrs. Wilfong.



Tuesday was 
tastin’ good !

2019 Taste of the Town was a 
great success! All in 
attendance enjoyed good food, 
fellowship, and entertainment 
by Southern Kind. The TOT 
planning committee extends a 
heartfelt thank you to our 
sponsors, advertisers, and 
volunteers! We would 
especially like to thank our 
parents for their participation 
this year! More parents 
volunteered this year than in 
the past several years.  
Thank you, parents! 

Warmly, 
Jenna Cunningham 
Development Director



@standrewschoolmb 
 @standrewschoolmbalumni 

 #standrewschoolmb 
#faithlovelearning

Are you following us on 

Social Media? 

Just turn on  

your camera,  

point to Qr Codes and 

follow links!

Like • Follow • Share

DECEMBER 2019

Crusader Congrats!

Lions Club  
Peace Poster Contest

Let’s share  
our good news! 

We would love to add 

Grandparents, Godparents,  
Friends and Family  

to our email list to receive  

B.R.A.V.E. Monthly. 

If you would like for us to 

add anyone to the list, 

please email their contact 

info to: 
social@standrewschoolmb.org 

Robotics Club 

at local competition

To enter the  
Swag Giveaway 

Email  
“Give me some swag!” 

to 

social@standrewschoolmb.org 

by Wednesday, December 4 
at 6:00pm 

Drawing will be held during 
announcements  

on Thursday morning.

SAS Swag  

giveaway!

John Jones, Elyssa (2nd Place), 
Rachel (1st Place), Evie (3rd Place)

First Grade Rocked 

at collecting Socks!

Barton Program success

4th Grade 

ARK CLUB

Maya (grade 6) was our first 
student to complete level 9 in 
Barton program! This is no small 
task as this level introduced foreign 
language influences.

The 4th grade members of A.R.K. 
Club earned $157 doing chores at 
home. The money was sent to Heifer 
International, a charity that supplies 
farm animals to needy families around 
the world. The club was able to 
provide 7 flocks of chicks with the 
funds they raised. What a marvelous 
Act of Random Kindness!
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DECEMBER 2019

Thanksgiving Feast

November was filled with blessings!
2nd Grade  

Native American Museum Exhibit 

Advent Wreath Making 

Kindergarten Pow Wow 

Thank you so much for 
your generous baby 
bottle donations! St. 

Andrew Catholic School 
raised $1,451 for Grand 
Strand Citizen for Life. 
Our 7th Grade class 
filled the most baby 

bottles and were 
rewarded with a  
dress-down day!

Respect Life Month

Our heartfelt thanks to 
the hands that prepared 

and organized this 
beautiful meal.

Goggles the K9
Thanks to the MBPD for the special visit 

with Goggles the K9!



DECEMBER 2019

Save the date

Meet a Few of our New Crusader Families ...
The Player Family 

Mila, Paris, and Branden (SAS Alumni, Class of  1992) 

   Branden, Mila (born in Russia) and Paris have a love for 
adventure and travel.  Their passion for travel comes 
naturally because they are an international family. They have 
a strong desire to see the world and its different cultures.  
This sense of adventure has taken them to many new and 
exciting places around the world. 
   It was only natural that Paris should follow in her Dad’s 
footsteps by attending St. Andrew. Paris is excited to see 
her friends and teachers each day and absolutely loves to   
    go to school! She REALLY 
    loves to hear stories   
    about St. Andrew when   
    her Dad was a student   
    and thinks it is so COOL   
    that Mrs. Sedota and   
    Coach Rollings were her   
    Dad’s teachers too! 

Art Club  

Christmas Sale 
Friday, December 13 

9:00-11:00am 
Art Room

Christmas  
Program 

Thursday, December 19 
6:00pm 

St. Andrew Catholic Church

Fireside Caroling with  
Cantus Angelicus 

Friday, December 6 
6:00pm 

Belle Harbor Clubhouse

The Adams / Prescott Family 
Lily, William, Jordan, and Thorn 

  “We would like to thank everyone for being so welcoming 
and helping our children transition smoothly into becoming 
Crusaders this year! Lily and Thorn have attended a small, 
faith-based school since Pre-K and we are thankful to see 
them thrive while they continue their education at St. 
Andrew. Happy Holidays and blessings to all!” - Jordan 
Adams


